
Registration Set-up Guiding visitors on campus
Translating for parents Assist with demonstrations

Volunteer OpportunityVolunteer Opportunity
For Pre-Health & Pre-Med StudentsFor Pre-Health & Pre-Med Students  

Growing Health Leaders Conference
Saturday, April 2nd (8am-3:30pm)

An event for Valley high school students who are interested
in a medical career, and their parents. 

WE'RE LOOKING FOR VOLUNTEERS
TO HELP WITH:

LUNCH AND AN EVENT T-SHIRT WILL BE PROVIDED!

TO VOLUNTEER, PLEASE
CLICK OR SCAN THE QR

CODE

A MEETING WILL BE HELD
ON 4/1 TO DISCUSS
DETAILS FURTHER

For more information or inquiries, contact Charles
Rush (crush@ucmerced.edu) or Jose B. Moreno

(jbaeza2@ucmerced.edu)

https://ucmerced.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_9HyyL8G90Godhr0

